
February 28, 2021 – Classified Employee Appreciation Week 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Classified Employee Appreciation Week is celebrated every year during the first 
full week of March.  Classified staff work directly with our students and 
families, support the smooth operations of our buildings, ensure they are safe 
and well maintained. I’d like to take this time to thank our secretaries, 
instructional aides, custodians, and maintenance staff for their work.    
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


